
From: Greg Tansley <gtansley13@gmail.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/10/2014 11:42 AM
Subject: Re: Cardente Truck Staging Area Proposal

Point of clarification - our Condo Association has not met and voted on
this (8 units).  I did not want to misrepresent as the Association taking a
position.  This has been through conversations in passing.

Greg

On Tue, Jul 8, 2014 at 3:12 PM, Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

>  Greg
>
> Thank you for your comments.
>
> The City of Portland does not normally post any applications on the web
> unless its going to the Planning Board or City Council (and then they are
> posted along with the staff cover report on the Friday before the meeting.
> This is a staff review, so I have attached the key documents
> (excluding deeds, drainage analysis, and fire hydrant locations).
>
> The Traffic Engineering Reviewer is Tom Errico and he is involved with the
> proposed improvements and will be discussing this project with DPS staff
> which includes Bruce Hyman;  I am meeting with Tom tomorrow morning and
> will double check that Mike Bobinsky is in the loop. We will be asking for
> more information regarding the traffic implications and pedestrian
> accommodations.
>
> The period for public comment is until July 11th, so I suggest you send
> any comments asap and if/when we receive further information I will let you
> know how we anticipate the review will progress.
>
> thank you
> Jean
>
>
>
>  *Jean Fraser, Planner*
> *City of Portland*
> *874 8728*
> >>> Greg Tansley <gtansley13@gmail.com> 7/8/2014 10:08 AM >>>
> Hello Jean,
>
> Although I am the City Planner in Biddeford, I am writing as a condo owner
> at 145 Anderson Street. Are the site plans and application materials
> available online for the proposal for 122 Anderson Street? I could not find
> anything online regarding the proposal, which I have been told is been
> reviewed (and possibly approved) administratively at the Staff level.
>
> If you could direct me to more information it would be greatly
> appreciated. A few of the other condo owners in my building have expressed
> concerns about the proposal but admittedly I have only just learned about
> it. I am also curious if Bruce Hyman and Mike Bobinski have been involved



> with respect to the planned CDBG projects involving the redesign of the
> Anderson Street/Fox Street Intersection and traffic
> calming/byway/pedestrian and bike improvements on efforts on Anderson
> Street.
>
> Respectfully,
>
> Greg Tansley
> 145 Anderson Street #3
>
>
>
> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession
> of public officials or city employees about government business may be
> classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
> please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to
> the public and/or the media if requested.   --
>


